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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Thursday, October 20th  2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
We’ve reached the end of term 1 and what a busy term it’s been! We would like to thank you all for your support at the start of this school year. It was lovely to see so many of you during our Take One Dahl open afternoon. The children have all had a fantastic start to their year and I know they are looking forward to their next topics. Hedgehogs and Squirrels will be working on a topic called Fire which will include work about Bonfire Night and The Great Fire of London; Badgers, Foxes and Owls will be studying Ancient Greece. These promise to be exciting learning journeys for all the children. 
Drop Off
Could we remind parents that you should say goodbye to your child in the line in the playground in the morning and not follow the class round to the classroom door. As they are now settled into school, Hedgehogs are going to be doing this from after half term as well as the rest of the school. 

Toys

We have a number of children bringing in toys from home. Could we please ask that toys are left at home. We have lots of toys for the children to play with in school and we would not like to risk anything being lost or damaged.

Hair

If your child, boy or girl, has long hair, please provide a hair band so it can be tied back. This is especially important in PE but we ask that it is tied back in a ponytail or plait throughout the day. This is one way of avoiding head lice. Please continue to check your child’s head regularly for head lice. We have the occasional break out but if all parents check regularly, this can be avoided. 
Sporting Success

The children who attended the Peace Field Football Tournament last week represented school very well and we were very proud of them. The Y5/6 girls’ team won their tournament which was a fantastic achievement. 
This week, Rebecka, Lucy, Jack and Kitty attended the partnership cross country finals. They all ran very well. Rebecka has progressed through to the next stage. Well done to all of them!
Parent Consultations

Your oldest child brought home a parent consultation slip yesterday. Please return the reply slip as soon as possible so teachers can allocate your consultation time(s). Please indicate as many time slots as possible, especially if you have more than one child as we like to give you time to look at each child’s books before meeting the teacher. 
School Meals

There will be a new menu from Chartwells for next term. If it is not attached to this letter, we will let you have it as soon as it is available or please look on the school website under ‘Information for Parents’–lunch menu.
Key Dates

Term 1:

Thursday, October 20th: term ends for pupils

Friday, October 21st: Inset day 
Half term week:- 24th – 28th Oct
Term 2:

Monday, October 31st: term begins

Tuesday, November 8th: parent consultations 3.30pm – 5.30pm

Thursday, November 10th: Squirrels Class Assembly 9.00am; parent consultations 5.30pm – 7.30pm

Wednesday, November 16th: parent consultations 4.00pm – 6.00pm

Thursday, November 17th: Hedgehogs Class Assembly 9.00am
Thursday, November 17th: Year 2 Break Out of Barcombe
Thursday, November 24th: Badgers Class Assembly 9.00am
Friday, November 25th: Year 1 Break Out of Barcombe

Thursday, December 1st: Foxes Class Assembly

Thursday, December 8th: Owls Class Assembly

Friday, December 9th: Hedgehogs Break Out of Barcombe

Monday, December 12th: Year 6 to Eastbourne Winter Garden – Big Sing

Thursday, December 15th: KS1 Nativity 9.00am

Wednesday, December 21st: term ends 

Term 3 begins on Tuesday, January 3rd. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any questions or queries. 
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